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For information about safety measures in place 

at Aspire schools, please go to the Aspire 

website by clicking on the icon: 

               
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

PHOTO: The opening of the Royal British Legion Woodland and the 

service of remembrance on 11th November 2021. 

 
TERM DATES AND INSET DAYS 

End of Autumn Term Friday 17th December 2021 
Start of Spring Term Tuesday 4th January 2022 

INSET DAY Friday 18th February 2022 

Half Term Mon 21st – Fri 25th February 2022 

Start of 2nd half term Monday 28th February 

End of spring Term Friday 8th April 2022 

Start of Summer Term Monday 25th April 2022 

Bank Holiday 

Monday 

2nd May 2022 

End of Summer Term Friday 27th May 2022 

Half Term Mon 30th May – Fri 3rd June 

Start of 2nd half 

summer term 

Monday 6th June 2022 

End of Summer Term Thursday 21st July 2022 

INSET DAY Friday 22nd July 2022 

INSET DAY Monday 25th July 2022 

Day In Lieu Of 

Queens Platinum 

Jubilee SCHOOL 

CLOSED 

Tuesday 26th July 2022 

 

Coronavirus Update Letter - Please check Arbor 

email for our latest update letter 

 

Carparking Issues 

We appeal to each of you to park with care and 

consideration to others. Please remember that the 

staff car park is private property and for use by 

staff, visitors and those who require disabled 

access only. It is not to be used by parents at drop 

off or collection time and access for emergency 

vehicles must be maintained at all times.                

We are also receiving reports that cars are parking 

on the keep clear hatched area which is a traffic 

offence and is being monitored along with CCTV 

footage.  

 

We Will Remember Them                                                       

On Thursday 11th November, we paused 

and took time to remember those who 

have given the ultimate sacrifice. Lessons 

and services took place across school and 

our local community as we marked this 

important occasion. 

As a school, we have a number of children 

from Service families and it has been good 

to talk to them about their experiences, 

families and how proud they are about the 

important roles their family members have. 

Some of these pupils from Key Stage 2 

accompanied Mrs Dilnot, Mrs Williams, Mrs 

Vanessa Bragg (Aspire CEO) and a group 

of Y3 pupils from Berners-Lee Class to 

attend a special service and the opening 

of the Royal British legion’s Woodland. This 

service was to celebrate the centenary of 

the formation of the Royal British legion. 

The event was attended by delegates and 

personnel from across Cornwall and the 

garden was opened by Her Majesty’s Lord 

Lieutenant for Cornwall, Colonel Edward 

Bolitho OBE.  

Francesca (Year 5) and Martha (Year 4) 

laid a wreath on behalf of staff and pupils 

from Nansledan School. Meanwhile, our 

Year 6 pupils attended an open-air service 

at the church at St Columb Minor. All pupils 

represented the school and their families 

superbly, showing respect, enthusiasm and 

excellent behaviour. We are so proud of 

them all. 

Photos included on page 2. 

 

http://www.nansledanschool.org/web
http://www.aspireacademytrust.org/1434/coronavirus-covid-19
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